
 

Headteacher Update  

What an amazing day for Hob Moor Oaks! Sports Day 2023… we smashed it!  

A huge thank you to our PE team, Liz Waters, Dan Walmsley and James Wright for organ-

ising a tremendous day. Every single child had a moment to shine, participate and enjoy 

being part of our wonderful school community. Thank you to the parents, grandparents 

and friends who made our races fun, exciting and competitive! We have so many pho-

tographs from Shona’s posh camera, staff will share these via tapestry in the upcoming 

days but prepare yourselves, they are just gorgeous!  

Here are just a few of my favourites photos! Have a wonderful weekend, see you all at 

the Family Fun day on Friday 14th July. Best wishes, one very proud Headteacher! Olivia x 



 Happy Birthday this week to:   
Reuben W & Lincoln 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

A message from our lovely Nursing Team … “Hope you all have a lovely summer. If you need a school 
nurse over the holidays you can contact us on yhs-tr.specialschoolnurses@nhs.net or mobile number 
07966 306377 between 9.30am—3.30pm. We will get back to you if you leave a message although this 
may not be the same day. Thank you.” 

Our whole staff team! What an amazing Sports Day. 

THANK YOU! 


